
A REQUEST TO REMAIN REMOVED FROM THE LAKE PICKETT STUDY AREA OF THE SOUTH 
COMMUNITY 

On January 16, 2025, a group of neighbors residing on Corner Lake presented a 
document at the public hearing requesting that our parcels remain included in the Lake Pickett 
Study Area of the South Community. The document specifically requested that our properties 
be transferred from the "Removal Table" {Table 2) to the "Remain Table" (Table 1). At the time 
of the hearing, the North Community, located north of Lake Pickett Rd., was proposed to be 
removed from the LP Study Area. Our parcels were also proposed to be removed from the Study 
Area with the intent that LPN and our neighborhood area would remain rural/agricultural. 

At the time of that hearing, our group had been misinformed about the facts. We were 
under the impression that if we were removed, we would also be removed from all 
communication regarding future development in the LPSA. Our group is adamantly opposed to 
high density development, and it is our intent to remain rural/agricultural. Therefore, please 
accept our apologies and accept this updated petition as our request to be removed from LPSA 
and remain in LPN North. It is our true intent to remain rural/agricultural in our zoning. Thank 
you. 

1. Chris and Rhoni Bischoff 
16970 Lake Pickett Rd. 
Orlando, FL 32820 

407-538-26311f___ 

Signature: C f4J 
2. Kelli Langton 

16978 Lake Pickett Rd. 
Orlando, FL 32820 
{321) 594-8967 

Signature: 

3. Eric Maucker 
16974 Lake Pickett Rd. 
Orlando, FL. 32820 

{407) 516-2838~ 

Signature: 
/ 
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4. Nate and Gail Wade 
16962 Lake Pickett Rd. 
Orlando, FL. 32820 
(954} 258-2718 

\ 

Signature: ~ ~ 
Other Neighbors in Support: 

----


